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Thank You For Participating
Thank you for posting your Valentine stories. It was our pleasure 
to share in your joy! We truly love our residents at DeLuz.

Grab and Go Meals
Grab and Go Meals are available on Tuesdays and Thursdays in 
the Community Center parking lot from 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. The 
meals include milk, fresh fruit and vegetables good for days of 
nutrition. This outstanding opportunity is FREE to DeLuz 
children 2 -18 years old. 

BookMobile
The BookMobile from the Library arrives on the 1st and 3rd 
Tuesdays and will be located on the corner of Inchon and Marine 
Drive from 2:30 - 4:00 p.m. They have books, video games and 
DVD's to check out! 

Maintenance Reminder
Quarterly preventative maintenance will be conducted on the 
homes for your safety and comfort. We will post a notice on your 
door prior to entering and will inspect your HVAC system, smoke 
detectors, plumbing, and range hood.

SAVE THE DATES
March 12th
National Plant a Flower Day - Prepare for springtime with 
blooming �owers. Wallace Landscaping is generously 
contributing seeds in an adorable gift box for you to plant and 
beautify your home. Did you know you are welcome to plant a 
�ower garden in your front yard space? 

Valentine Story Contest Winner

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Hunt Military Communities celebrates the 
youngest members of our communities. The 
smallest warriors, the children, often make 
some of the most signi�cant sacri�ces 
moving from state to state, school to school, 
and having parents deployed for long 
periods, along with the miriad other 
challenges military families face. We are 

proud to acknowledge and support the tremendous strength and 
resiliency children of our military families display. To recognize 
military children, we have launched our 2nd annual “Hunt Little 
Heroes.” We ask that your children share stories of what they think it 
takes to be a hero and how they’ve been a positive in�uence in their 
community. Applicants are asked to submit a 300-word essay, a video 
no longer than 2 minutes, or a drawing telling their “Hero Story” in 
their own unique way. For the “younger” heroes, a photo with a short 
caption may also be submitted. All applicants will receive a 
complimentary Hunt Little Heroes cape and mask. We will select the 
top three submissions and give a cash prize to each. Applicants can 
visit https://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship/ to 
see if they qualify, and to submit their story. From all of us here at 
HMC, thank you for your service and sacri�ce.

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

Our President’s Message

Happy Saint Patrick’s Day!


